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Individually Paying Members and Employers are advised that

to date, only MLhuillier Branches in Region VI are accepting premium

payments.  The system deployment in some of its branches is ongoing,

thus, they cannot yet accept payments.

For a list of other accredited collecting agents, please visit http://

www.philhealth.gov.ph/members/individually_paying/aco.htm or call the

Accreditation Division of Treasury Department at (02) 634-0239.

PhilHealth Payments Accepted
in MLhuillier Branches in Region VI Only


